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Public Service Com1nission 

January 22. 2019 

Jamie L. Jackson. Senior Attomcy 
Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 
Room 680. Pepper L3uilding 
Ill \\". i\ ladison Street 
Tallahassee. rL 32399-1400 

RE: 20180121-EG: Rule25- 17.0 15. F./\.C. 

Dear Ms. Jackson: 
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ll)iS Jetter responds tO your Jetter of" January 18. 2019, \\herein )Oll inquired as to the 
applicability of Sections 366.82(8) and (9). F.S .. to the proposed rule listed abon~. \Ve have 
reviewed your comments and ''ill make the technical change to the ntlc"s law implemented section 
to rcllect Sections 366.82 (2). (7). (I 0). and (II) only when the rule is filed "ith the Department 

or State. Thank you for your assistanct:. 

Sincerely. 

~\U----
1\dria E. Harper 
Senior /\ttomcy 

cc: OITice or Commission Clerk 
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Julie Phillips 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good morning, Jamie. 

Please see attached letter. 

Thank you! 
Adria 

Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state. fl. us 
(850) 413-6082 

Adria Harper 
Tuesday, January 22, 2019 10:32 AM 
Jackson, Jamie 
Julie Phillips 
RE: PSC rulemaking, Rule 25-17.015/ECCR rule update 
Response letter to JAPC.docx.pdf 

Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public 
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your e­
mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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